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MEDIA RELEASE #5 – Former Chinese Player Has a Hit 
with SEA-Badminton Para-badminton Players 

 
 
At a recent training session, SEA-Badminton players enjoyed the company of former Chinese 
badminton player Wei Shi Feng, who dropped into one of our training sessions for a hit with our 
Para-badminton players. 
 
Everyone at the club enjoyed the surprise visit and we all valued the thoughts and advice that Wei 
Shi Feng had to offer, as well as seeing his lighƟng footwork and smooth technique on show. 
 
A huge thank-you to the Friends of SEA-Badminton, in parƟcular, Westwood Glory Pty Ltd, for 
organising the event ! 

  

 


